
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

2022-2023 

  

 Assalamu Alaykum, my name is Dina Albarghouthi and I will be this 
year's kindergarten teacher In Sha Allah. I have my bachelor’s degree in 
psychology and a minor in Business administration. I have graduated from 
Florida International University. I am originally from Florida and moved to 
Chicago one year ago when I got married. This will be my fourth-
year teaching kindergarten but my second-year teaching at ICCI Academy. I 
am excited to meet each and every one of you within the upcoming days.  

Throughout the year, it is important to have a strong parent-teacher 
relationship.  If at any time you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact me.  You can email me at dina.albarghouthi@iccicommunity.org. 
Also, please check the school’s website often and sign up for Remind app. 
Please have students come prepared on their first day. I will be signing up 
all parents up on classdojo the first week. That's where I will be posting any 
updates and homework for my class. If you have any questions or concerns, 
you will also be able to message me on there. I look forward to having a 
great year with you all. Thank you! 

Best, 

Dina Albarghouthi 


